
A LETTER FROM THE 2018 ROBERT A. DAVIS 

ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENT

To the Robert A. Davis Scholarship Board, 

I am honored to have been selected as the 2018 recipient of the Robert A. Davis 

Endowed Scholarship and would like to thank you for your support.  I was very excited and 

appreciative to hear that I was selected.  By awarding me this scholarship you have provided me 

with the opportunity to attend the ACPA convention this spring and I am truly grateful. 

Thank you for providing me the resources to truly grow as a professional in this field. 

Thank you, 

Brianne Santana 


